From: Reissa Harvey |

Sent: 12 August 2021 14:20
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Application -2021/2700/P

|[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you (o verily vour password elc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Sir/Madam,
I'm writing regarding a planning application made for - 43 Lisburne Road, NW32NS
Application Reference number - 2021/2700/P

Apparently there is a proposal to build on my side of the garden wall in order to develop their side return. I
do not think that it's fair to ask to build on my side of the boundary wall

This would seriously lower the value of my property and would have implications for us if we wanted to
extend into our side return in the future.

T have received no notice of this proposal either from Camden or from my neighbours.

T have very limited time as my husband is very unwell and in and out of hospital. Please consider my
objection when making your decision.

Yours faithfully,
Raissa Harvey

41 Lisburne Road,
NW32NS



